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Request: 
 
With the imminent council tax rise I would like to know how you intend on spending 
taxpayers’ money. 

I also request a breakdown of how the council intends spending taxpayers’ money. 

Response: 

This information is refused in answer to this request under FOI section 21, as the 
information is already accessible by other means. 

Please see the following link where the spend related to Council Tax for the last 3 years is 
detailed in the Council Tax booklet https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/102/council-
tax-bands  

The spend for 2023/24 will be available from 13 Mar 2023 at the same site. 
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